
Goodman-Pickens Elementary School 
“Where Students Learn, Succeed, and Soar with Pride!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

READ READ READ 

 

Please remember it is very important 

that you read for 30 minutes each night 

with your child. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
School Counselor Newsletter 

Stacy Hightower 
Goodman-Pickens Elementary  

 

Reminder 
Counselor’s Classroom Presentations 

 Social Emotional Learning  

 Character Education 
Zoom/Daily 

Tuesday-Friday 
(10:00-10:30 am & 10:30-11:00 am) 

 
Complete assignments in Google Classroom  
 
December 18th (60% Day)  
Winter Break begins  
December 21st  

 

           
 

A few reasons to call/email me 

   
You can call me for many reasons or no 
reasons at all- just if you need someone 
to talk to- I am always here for you! 
 
Please get in touch with me if there is 
any: 

 Sad/angry thoughts 

 Depressed 

 Issues with teachers/parents 

 Getting along with friends/family 
 
Contact info: 
Email: shightower@holmesccsd.org 
Office: 662-468-2116 
Zoom: 403 234 7774   toweR2 

A Note from the Counselor 
 

The start of the holiday season is here, 
bringing another milestone in what 
has been an unprecedented year. The 
holidays should remain an opportunity 
to pause and reflect on life’s blessing.  
 
Although COVID cases are on the rise 
across the state and country, Holmes 
County Consolidated Schools will 
continue to work to the best of our 
ability to provide Online Virtual 
Learning for our students. Please 
continue to stay safe, wear a mask and 
social distance. 
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